
HILOSOPHY

ipher’s research and investment process is
ased on the founder’s belief that a systematic
nd disciplined approach is essential to
chieving long-term success.

Models must prove statistically strong, yet 
economic rationale. Equally important is th
many typical quant strategies has blurred t
systematic style premia. Cipher’s strategies
sources of return.



XPERIENCE

ipher’s management team has extensive
rofessional experience and expertise in all

acets of quantitative investment
management. The team has leveraged their

nowledge and experience to develop
roprietary systems for research, portfolio
onstruction, risk management, and trade
xecution.

Prior to founding Cipher, the team focused
Management, one of the largest quantitati
Previously, they were at Goldman Sachs, w
the development of algorithmic trading sys
microstructure has enabled them to optim
additional sources of alpha through trade 
the forefront of risk management research
multiple risk models which are currently u
institutions in the world.

ONTACT



or further information please contact inquiries@ciphercap.com.
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